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I OPPOSE the legislation that would require voters in Oregon to vote in person. 

Oregonians have been able to vote by mail for decades with very few problems. This 

legislation would make it difficult or even impossible for many hard working 

Oregonians to vote. Access to voting is a critical piece of our democratic process 

here in Oregon and in the US. We should NEVER eliminate the right to vote by mail 

in Oregon. 

Lucy Hill 

Parkdale, Oregon 


